


March 8, 2018
RE:  HF3015 – Removal of the Requirement of Posting Correction Orders
Madam Chair and Committee Members:
I am speaking in favor of the proposed bill.
I have been a Licensed Family Child Care Provider in St. Paul for 20 years and have been involved with many aspects of the development of legislative actions.  I have been in attendance at virtually all of the DHS stakeholder meetings.

Physically posting Correction Orders in a provider’s home will be unnecessary due to the on-line posting. 
The implementation of the on-line posting of Correction Orders and summary of licensing visits providers parents with all the needed information they may want to have accurate information on a specific provider.  

Again, I support this bill in its entirety and ask you to approve its implementation.
Thank you for your time, effort and consideration of my perspective on this topic.

Cyndi Cunningham
373 Idaho Ave W
St. Paul, MN 55117
cyndisday@comcast.net
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